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Dear Parents and Carers, 

As we reach the end of another school year, I want to take a moment to re-

flect on the incredible journey we’ve shared over the past months. It has 

been a year filled with learning, laughter, and growth, and I am immensely 

proud of every child, staff member, and family who has contributed to mak-

ing our school such a special place. 

Our pupils have shown remarkable resilience, creativity, and kindness. 

Whether it was through their achievements in the classroom, their perfor-

mances on stage, or their sportsmanship on the field, they have truly em-

bodied our school values. Watching them grow in confidence and character 

has been a joy and a privilege. 

To our Year 6 leavers – we are so proud of you. You have been wonderful 

role models, and we know you will go on to do great things in your new 

schools. Remember, you will always be part of the Kingsmoor family. 

A heartfelt thank you to our dedicated staff, whose passion and commit-

ment make all the difference. And to you, our parents and carers – thank 

you for your continued support, encouragement, and partnership. 

As we head into the summer break, I hope you all find time to rest, re-

charge, and enjoy special moments with your loved ones. We look forward 

to welcoming everyone back in September for another exciting year of 

learning and discovery. 

Wishing you a safe and happy summer. 

Warmest regards, 

Mrs Angie Skinner 

Head of Academy 
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                                               Information from the National College: 

The social media network formerly known as Twitter has undergone numerous alterations since its change of 
ownership and rebranding as X – and many of these recent developments have proved controversial. With any 
user now simply able to pay a fee for account verification, for example, the once-reliable ‘blue tick’ system has 

become largely meaningless. 

It’s just one of several changes that have set the social media giant on what many consider a concerning path in 

online safety terms. Our #WakeUpWednesday guide provides a run-down of the most significant tweaks made to 

X; their potential safeguarding implications; and how to help ensure young people minimise the risks while they 

continue to use the service. 

                 We remind our children to be SMART online 



Year 1 Ghana: 93% 

Year 1 Italy: 94% 

Year 2 Poland: 96% 

Year 2 Egypt: 97% 

Year 3 Cuba: 95% 

Year 3 India: 95% 

Year 4 China: 95% 

Year 4 Brazil: 95% 

Year 5 Japan: 94% 

Year 6 Kenya: 97% 

Year 6 Australia: 94% 
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PTA Parent Post  Thank You ‘s 
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Reception had great fun performing their graduation show to their grown ups and the 
rest of the school.   
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